WORLD BOOK DAY
EARLY YEARS CENTRE

Next Thursday, 3 March, it is World Book Day. We are inviting the EYC children to come to the EYC in
their favourite pyjamas or if they have a World Book Day costume then they can wear this instead.

Bedtime Story Snaps on SeeSaw

On Monday we will do a ‘Bedtime Story Snap’ competition over SeeSaw. We are looking for
photographs of the children having their bedtime story. The children with the most creative pictures
of them having their bedtime story will be invited to bring their book into the EYC for the staff to
read to all the children. One child will be chosen from each group in this snap competition.

Get snapping and have fun reading!



